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Question 22

On page 2-16 line 23, PG&E references “uncertainty in estimating the cost of labor”.  What are high and low estimates of the labor costs of constructing the AMI Interface System?
Answer 22

The passage to which ORA refers relates to the “uncertainty involved in estimating the cost of labor that will be incurred in constructing the AMI Interface System and modifying PG&E’s existing systems to use the resultant data.”
PG&E’s estimated labor costs referenced above reflect PG&E’s best estimate of how much the tasks identified in Appendix A of Exhibit 2 will cost.  There have been no further developments since PG&E’s submission of Application 05-06-028 that have caused PG&E to significantly revise any of these estimates.  PG&E has not developed “high and low estimates” of its labor costs related to the AMI Interface System.  Such estimates would be arbitrary and would not reflect any information additional to that against which PG&E’s best estimate has been made.  As such, PG&E cannot speculate with confidence on any outcomes other than the best estimate discussed above.
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